
Invitation
to meet the Chair of 
the Psychology Board 
of Australia

The Chair of the Psychology Board of Australia, Professor Brin Grenyer, invites you  
to attend one of two national forums to be held in Tasmania in February 2012.

Topics to be covered will include:

•	 Supervision and supervisor recognition
•	 National psychology examination
•	 Specialist recognition
•	 Provisional registration including 4+2 and 5+1 pathways
•	 Continuing Professional Development

LAUNCESTON HOBART
DATE: Wednesday 15 Feb 2012 DATE: Thursday 16 Feb 2012

TIME: 5:30 – 7:30pm TIME: 5:30 – 7:30pm

VENUE: Hotel Grand Chancellor 
29 Cameron St, 
Launceston TAS
T: (03) 6311 1003

VENUE: The Old Woolstore 
Apartment Hotel
1 Macquarie Street,  
Hobart TAS
T: (03) 6235 5355

PARKING: Available at the
Hotel Grand Chancellor
at a rate of $6 per day.

PARKING: Available at Marketplace, 
Dunne St and Argyle St 
Car park.

Due to the limited time available to answer all questions that are anticipated,

please submit questions in advance to psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au by COB  
Thursday 9 February 2012.

We hope to see you there.

Kind regards,

The Psychology Board of Australia

RSVP
Please indicate which forum you will be attending in the subject heading
9 February 2012
Kate Hateley 
E: psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au
T: 03 8708 9235


